

The Office of Alumni Affairs strives to help alumni maintain a lifelong, informed and meaningful involvement with the University of Tennessee Health Science Center. Alumni are offered opportunities to remain in touch with the University and with each other through Alumni Weekends, Alumni Receptions, and Alumni Board/Council Meetings.

Our office serves more than 32,000 UTHSC graduates. Approximately 50 programs, reunions and special events are organized annually for UTHSC alumni. We work to reengage alumni with UTHSC, reconnect graduates with their classmates, and provide meaningful interaction between current students and alumni.

In addition, we offer the following services to you as a faculty member:

- Provide information (# of alumni in a particular college or geographic distribution, for example) which may be helpful for research, accreditation, etc.
- Send surveys to a specific alumni group (for research, etc.) you create the survey, send us a link and we can distribute – results come back to you
- Share information with UTHSC alumni through Vital Signs, our quarterly online newsletter and alumni magazines
- + Any information, survey, etc. sent to a group of alumni must be reviewed and approved by the Office of Alumni Affairs, as well as your department chair and/or dean, in advance of distribution.
- ++ We CANNOT share names, addresses, e-mails, etc. of our alumni per UT policy. Any e-mails, mailings, etc. must be sent directly from the Office of Alumni Affairs.

Contact Information:

E-mail: utalumni@uthsc.edu

Phone: 901-448-5516

Web: www.uthscalumni.com